Important 2021 Senior Photo Information
Dear Parent or Guardian of the Class of 2021,

I'm sure it is difficult to imagine that you now have a senior in high school! You will want to
celebrate every moment of this year and that begins with their senior photos! We offer 3 great
options for getting that senior photo to us to use in the yearbook. We want every senior to have a
photo- regardless of cost, so we have some options you may find helpful:

Option 1: Use the premier photographer provided by the school. We want every senior to have a
photo in the yearbook, so we bring the photographer to you! Bettinger Photography will be on
campus in October and will attempt to photograph every senior during their language arts class
period. There is no cost to have your photograph taken on campus. The only fees would accumulate
should you choose to order pictures from Bettinger, however, they offer very affordable packages.
The dates for these photo sessions will be publicized once we know what our return to school will
look like.

Option 2: Jump ahead of the pack and book a photo shoot this summer with Bettinger
Photography- simply click this link: http://www.seniorpix.com/lhs As the official photographer of
Littleton High School, they offer the most affordable senior photo packages around! We have
worked with them for several years and they make the process of submitting your photo extremely
easy. This is a great option if you would like more choice in location and outfits for your senior
photo. Bettinger’s photos at the school will be done on the LHS front lawn.

Option 3: Submit a photo on your own from an outside photographer to Mrs. Fisher via email:
infisher@lps.k12.co.us - you MUST SUBMIT YOUR PHOTO BY FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 18, 2020.
Please make sure you look over the senior photo specifications to ensure your photo meets the
requirements for submission. If it does not, the yearbook reserves the right to ask for you to submit an
alternate photo

Whether you submit a photo from an outside photographer or not, your student will still get a
picture taken on campus in October, during their language arts class. This will be a back-up
photo. We will make every attempt to use the photo that you prefer, but having a back-up
sometimes comes in handy.

Remember- outside senior photos must be submitted to Tiffany Fisher via email:
tnfisher@lps.k12.co.us by Friday, September 18, 2020

Please contact me with any questions.

Sincerely,

Tiffany Fisher
Yearbook Adviser
Language Arts Teacher
Littleton High School
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Littleton High School
Senior Photo Specifications
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It’s time to start thinking about senior pictures. Below, are the specifications and deadlines for
Littleton High School. If you have questions, feel free to contact the Yearbook Adviser, Tiffany
Fisher at tnfisher@lps.k12.co.us or (303) 347-7700.

Senior Photo Specifications:
Photo Size: 2 ¥4 inch by 3 % inch (vertically oriented). Photos must be 300 dpi in resolution.

Face Size: Should be %2 inch measured from bridge of nose to bottom of chin. This measurement
ensures no senior is embarrassingly large or minutely small in their photo.

Background: Should be uncluttered and free of distractions. No props (animals, hats,
sunglasses, cars, weapons, instruments, or other people).

Pose: Waist-up; no head-and-shoulder poses or hands on face. Face must be centered in the
photo, with both eyes visible.

Photos: No soft focus or vignettes. Photos must be in color. No black and white.

Attire:

Clothing and jewelry must meet the school dress code guidelines. Please contact Littleton High
School if you have questions about the dress code or read the Student Handbook. Photos will be
returned if they do not meet the dress code.

Deadlines:

Photo Format: All photos MUST be submitted in a digital format as a jpg file.

Submission Deadline: Photos are due by September 18, 2020

Instructions for Submission: Photos must be submitted via email to tnfisher@lps.k12.co.us

If you do use an outside photographer, you will need to make sure that our specifications are
met, and you will need to submit that photo to the above email address by September 18. If
we do not receive anything from you by the deadline, you will be able to take a picture with our
school photographer in October.
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